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20 July 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Meetings – September 2018 

Thank you to all of you who attended the informal ‘Meet & Greet’ sessions held on Tuesday 
this week.  It was lovely to see so many of you take the time to meet your child’s new teacher 
and visit their class. 

Planning for the new academic year is now well underway and I am delighted to confirm 
whole class meetings have now been scheduled to take place this September for Years 1 – 6 
inclusive.   

The purpose of these meetings is to give you the opportunity to meet your child’s new class 
teacher again, however will also be more formal as they will focus on topics such as the 
national curriculum, provide more detail regarding the learning planned for your child over the 
forthcoming year and also information on how you can best support your child. 

The schedule of class meetings are as follows: 

2018/2019 Year 
Group 

Date: Time: Meeting Location: 

Year 1 & 2 12th September 3pm School Hall 

Year 3 11th September 3pm Year 3 Classroom 

Year 4 20th September 3pm Year 4 Classroom 

Year 5 17th September  3pm Year 5 Classroom 

Year 6 10th September  3pm Year 6 Classroom 

 

We really hope that by giving you these dates well in advance, that as many of you as 
possible will be able to attend the meetings.  We look forward to meeting you all in 
September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss H Bingham 
Head of School 


